
Mike Thornton 
Purchasing Manager 

205 N. 5th Street 
Leesburg, Florida 34748 

(352) 728-9880 

CITY OF 

LEESBURG, FLORIDA 
PURCHASING DIVISION 

 

Via Electronic Mail 
 
 
April 24, 2018 
 
In Depth, Inc. 
Zach Rogers, President 
7 Kaywood Place 
Palm Coast, FL  32164 
 
RE: Notice of Award – 180171 Water Tank Washout & Inspection 
 
Mr. Rogers, 
 
It is with pleasure that I inform you, the Leesburg City Commission, at their regular meeting April 
24, 2018 approved the award of the above referenced project to In Depth, Inc.  Please consider this 
letter as a Notice of Award. 
 
A pre-construction meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday, May 1, 2018 at 2:00 PM.  The meeting 
will be held at the Purchasing Division office located at 204 N. 5th Street, Leesburg, Florida 34748 
 
Should you have any questions you may contact Lisa Wolfkill at (352)728-9880.  Congratulations on 
your successful award and we look forward to working with you and your company. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Mike Thornton, CPPO 
Purchasing Manager 
 
 
c: Bid File 
 


